Millview County Water District
151 Laws Avenue
Ukiah, CA 95482
Phone: (707) 462-7229
Fax: (707) 462-2687

Dear Millview County Water District Account Holder,

Millview County Water District (Millview) has recently joined the newly formed
Ukiah Valley Water Authority (UVWA) along with the City of Ukiah and Redwood
Valley County Water District. The UVWA was created to share resources amongst the
other agencies and to solidify water security in the Greater Ukiah Valley. Startingin
January, 2025 you will begin to receive your water bills from the City of Ukiah. Inthe
upcoming months, you will be receiving information from the City of Ukiah about the
transition to their billing platform.

Through December, 2024 you may continue making your payments in the same
manner as you have before and any billing inquiries should be made to the Millview
District Office (707) 462-7229, located at 151 Laws Ave. Ukiah, CA 95482.



